
[bookmark: _GoBack]What happened at the GVC meeting? (Held July 21, 2011)
A new member, Besa L. Boyer, joined our group. We enjoyed having her at our meeting. 
Rescue-Sophie-was discussed 
Meet and Greet was held Sunday July 24 at the Dog Museum. 
Hunt test-scheduled for March 31 and April 1, 2012, as a first choice. Second choice is March 17-18, 2011. 
Specialty-March 2, 2012-at Purina Farms. Two specialties and one sweeps. Cost of judging is being split with the Dalmatian club. Possible judges were discussed. The cost of the specialty for a first entry is $ 30 and $ 25 for the second entry. Sweeps en-try fee is $ 20. Software purchase $ 250 was approved on vote. Trophies will come from the same vendor as last year. Ramworks Metal Artwork will also provide plaques as prizes. 
Obedience-same day/location as the specialty. Novice, open and utility. 
GVC will sponsor a trophy for the Nationals-both field and non-field. Vizsla Club of America has asked for money from GVC to cover coffee/pastries. Vote passed to cover the cost. Club will pay $ 100 for general fund (conformation), $ 100 for field and $ 100 for coffee/donuts (hospitality) 
Missouri Gun and Quail meeting on 9/18-Sunday to select officers for the club.
